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Further to my email attaching draft Board Papers, sorry to press on this but can I give you a nudge
 over the grant letter. I need to have that before we issue the Board papers next week or we can’t
 award the main cable inspection work. This would mean we miss the March 2011 start with the
 knock on effect that we would not finish before winter and would have to remobilise the following
 spring with added costs and a delay in reporting.
 
We are just about finished commenting on the PAG report and as you expected I have a number of
 comments. Statements in the report made by  PAG are also causing the Treasurer some concerns. I
 propose we send you our comments and you can decide whether or not to meet first without PAG.
 
I think its fair to say we would like to meet with PAG at some point and the Treasurer is also keen to
 attend any meeting I have with them.  
 
Regards,
 
Barry

 
Barry Colford
Chief Engineer & Bridgemaster
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